
https://www.youtube.com/c/GlengormleyPresbyterianChurch 

 

Sunday 5th March 2023 

10:30am Rev Reuben McCormick - live streamed 
6:30pm Alpha or Prayer 

Sunday 12th March 2023 

10:30am Rev Reuben McCormick - live streamed 
6:30pm Alpha or Prayer   

DETAILS. You are encouraged to use the lower part of 
the car park only.  During the daytime, strictly no 
parking permitted past the church steps. Contractor 
working on site. Please do not leave the main gate 
open during your meeting and lock it again as you 
leave.  It is important that we do all we can to keep the 
site safe during the work.  

ALPHA: Continuing tonight at 6:30pm in Mosaic.  Invite 
a friend to come along. 

MIDWEEK MEETING: Wednesday 8th March at 7:30pm 
in the Burney Room. All welcome. 

PW: Next PW (Presbyterian Women) Meeting is on 
Monday 6th March 2023 at 2:00pm in Mosaic. Special 
Guest is Mrs Karen Craig. All Ladies Welcome.  

CAR PARKING: For the duration of the work in the 
halls, there will be reduced parking spaces in the 
church car park on Sunday mornings. If you are able to 
use another car park on Sunday mornings this would 

Sunday 12th March, 11:30am - AGM 
Friday 7th April, 7:30pm - Good Friday Communion Service 

ADVANCE NOTICE: KIRK SESSION Meeting, Tuesday 
14th March at 7:30pm. 

LEADERS PLEASE NOTE: THE MAIN GATE WILL BE KEPT 
LOCKED  DURING THE ON-GOING WORK TO PREVENT 
UN-AUTHORISED PARKING. SEE SUE FOR ACCESS 

5th March 2023 
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 Worship Services 

Organisation Notices 

Church Notices  

Leadership Notices 

Dates for Your Diary 

Discipleship Notices 

If you are visiting here this morning:  

• We hope that you feel welcome. Please stay after the 

service for a cup of tea or coffee and introduce 

yourself. 

• Primary school aged children can join our GLOW Club; 

watch for children leaving during the service.  

• If your child is staying during the sermon there are 

some toys available in the entrance area under the 

stairs. Please feel free to get them before or during the 

service. 

• If your child needs a break during the service feel free 

to leave and go to the entrance area, you will still be 

able to hear  the service. 



E3 North Belfast and Newtownabbey are delivering 
training for volunteers involved with school assemblies 
on Thursday 23rd March. If you would like to attend 
contact Ruth - ruth@suni.co.uk  

During Lent, please join in praying for all of the 
schools in the E3 North Belfast and Newtownabbey 
District.  
‘Be persistent in prayer and keep alert as you pray, 
giving thanks to God’ Colossians 4 v 2 
Pray for those who are involved in Child Protection 
Services in schools as they try to support vulnerable 
pupils. 

help us greatly. There will also be no access via the gate 
and steps at Cartmills on Sundays. Access will be by the 
main carpark entrance only.  Thank you for your 
flexible generosity as we carry out this essential work in 
the halls. 
AGM: There will be a short AGM after morning service 
on Sunday, 12th March. Copies of church accounts can 
be collected from Mosaic.  If anyone has a question 
relating to the accounts, it needs to be forwarded in 
writing to Reuben (reuben@glengormley.org) on or 
before Wednesday 8th March so they can be 
responded to at the AGM.  

GPC PRAYER: Join us on Sunday mornings between 
10:00 and 10:20am (in the office) and Sunday evenings 
between 6:30 and 7:30pm (in the Burney Room) to 
pray. Whether you can come along for the whole time 
or drop in and pray for part of the time, you will be 
very welcome as we seek God ‘for such a time as this’. 

Worship: As we meet to worship ask God to help us to 
come expecting to meet with him and seeking his face. 

GPC: Give thanks for members and leadership of our 
congregation who serve, often behind the scenes. Pray 
that God would show you how he wants you to serve 
where he has placed you.  

PCI Council for Social Witness vision statement is 
“People Matter to God” and the Council strive to 
provide the best service and care across all their 
services on a daily basis, regularly working alongside 
staff to encourage personal development and career 
enhancement. Pray for 14 care staff across Aaron 
House, Adelaide House, Corkey House, River House and 
Trinity House who will begin their QCF Level 3 training 
qualification. Give thanks for the interest shown in the 
course by staff to further their career development.  

Policing: Give thanks for the work being done by the 
PSNI and An Garda Siochána to tackle criminality and 
protect local communities. Pray for breakthroughs that 
will bring criminals to justice, and for protection as they 
put themselves in danger. Pray too that officers who 
have been injured while on duty would recover quickly. 

Keep in touch with us by visiting our website: 

www.glengormley.org 

Or our Facebook page 

Glengormley Presbyterian Church 

We also have a WhatsApp group for church members 

to keep in touch with each other. Email 

office@glengormley.org for details 

ANNOUNCEMENT SHEETS: Any announcements need to be with the 
office by 12 noon on Thursdays. Email office@glengormley.org 

YOUR CONTACT DETAILS: If these should change, please notify the 
office so that we can keep our records up to date. 

Prayer  

MINISTER:  Rev Reuben McCormick Tel: 07548605525   
Email: reuben@glengormley.org  

 

PASTORAL ASSISTANT: Rev George Moore  
Tel: 07962162114  

 

CHURCH VISITOR:  Mr Jim Lyttle Tel: 028 9086 4158 

Monday  Cedar Lodge School 
Cliftonville Integrated Primary School 

Tuesday Currie Primary School 
Dominican College, Fortwilliam 

Wednesday Earlview Primary School 
Edenbrooke Primary School 

Thursday Edmund Rice College 
Forth River Primary School 

Friday Gaelscoil Eanna 
Glengormley Integrated Primary School 
Glenwood Primary School 


